
From: Jeff Small [mailto:JSMALL@arvest.com]  

Sent: Monday, June 30, 2014 3:00 PM 

To: Szenher, Doug 

Subject: Moratorium on Buffalo River Watershed 

Doug, 

Please accept this letter as commentary regarding the moratorium for third party ruling on Regulation 5 

and Regulation 6 limiting construction of agricultural facilities in the Buffalo River Watershed. I am 

STRONGLY OPPOSED TO THIS MORATORIUM.  I feel more informed than most of the contributors for 

two reasons;1/ I am the son of a retired Soil Conservation Service employee who inspected and helped 

draft watershed projects in Southwest Arkansas and learned from watching him how watershed diluents 

occurred, 2/ I am an agricultural banker, beginning my career in 1984 and dealing with multiple 

agricultural operations throughout Arkansas since that time. I have watched the careful stewardship of 

family farmers over those years and realize their commitment to protection of the water resources are 

second to none. 

I refuse to believe some of the nonsense and verbiage condemning the use of agricultural facilities as a 

contaminant of the watershed, when in fact there are just as many possible environmental 

contaminants from tourism and recreational use as potentially from a well-managed agricultural 

operation.  

Should you have time to discuss this, please contact me at 479-970-9736. 

Jeff Small 

1004 NE 18th 

Atkins, AR.  72823 

 

 

 

 

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is 

addressed and may contain confidential or privileged material. Any review, distribution, or 

other unauthorized use of the information by persons or entities other than the intended 

recipient is prohibited. If you received this communication in error, please contact the 

sender and delete the material from any computer. 

 

 

*** Arvest Confidential *** 

 


